
Attention payette national forest supervisor, 

 

I am writing to express my views on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project. The opportunity 

presented by the Stibnite Gold Project is fraught with concern.  

 

I encourage the USFS to NOT move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and permit Midas Gold Idaho’s 

project . The USFS has provided meaningful time to submit comments and already extended the 

comment period twice, there should be no further delays. 

 

I urge you to NOT approve the project as outlined by Midas Gold in Alternative 2, OR ANY 

ALTERNATIVE . it is the best of the alternatives outlined by the USFS.  

 

To reiterate, DO NOT APPROVE THE PROPOSED PROJECT IN ANY WAY, SHAPE OR FORM.  

 

The concerns of disturbance to the public lands and the habitat and wildlife along with the possible 

contamination of water are enough to DISAPPROVE THIS PROJECT 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: Carissa Lonzisero 


